
 
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
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Maritime T. 1800 223 022 | F. (03) 9655 6611 | E. marinesafety@transportsafety.vic.gov.au 

Australia – Victoria 

 No. 137   (Temporary) of 2011 

LIGHTHOUSE POINT- CORNER INLET -Victoria  

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that a new directional light has been installed at Lighthouse 
Point, Corner Inlet. 

The light has the same characteristics as the previously operating light.  

  Corner Inlet                 38 50.55 S     Fl W 5s     36m 17M    fl 1. 

 -Lighthouse Point    148 28.45 E                         Vis 187° -350° (163°) 

 -- Dir Lt 277°                                      Dir WRG    35m  9M     Fl G 3s 272°-276° (4°) 

                                                                                                 Fl W 3s 276°-278° (2°) 

                                Fl R 3s 278°-282° (4°) 

Mariners navigating in the vicinity are requested to report any issues associated with 
the light characteristics to laurie.campbell@marys.com.au  

AUS Charts and publications referenced: 
AUS 181 AUS357  
Australia Pilot, Volume II NP14 

Admiralty List of Lights and Fog Signals Vol K NP83, 2011/12- K2502 

Victorian Charts and Publications affected: 
Nil 

Further notice: 
A further Notice will be issued. 

Peter Corcoran 
Director, Maritime Safety 

25 November 2011 


